
Hear Mr. Droll, 

.Thank you very much for your letter of May 1, I do, very 
mncho  appreciate 

(And you do ilve a beautifill and original letterhead() 

Harold Weisberg 



With Sincere 

May 1, 1967 

TED DRELL • ADVERTISING ART & DESIGN 

1620 MELPOMENE • NEW ORLEANS 70130 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

As a member of the Orleans Parish Grand Jury, I would like to offer 
my personal thanks to you for taking the time to speak with us on 
Friday, April 28, 1967. 

I found your very factual information to be highly enlightening and 
certainly most interesting. I look forward to any opportunity to 
hear you speak again. 

I hope you will continue your research as you are certainly doing a 
valuable public service. 

TD/a 

Ted Drell 
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